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Dear SCS Preschool Families,

From time to time, pictures may be taken of your child.  For the most part, the pictures are displayed in the hallways depicting many of the activities that occur in school on a day to day basis.  

We sometimes will display a picture on our preschool website, in our church, our Facebook Page, or Classtag.  No names are used.

Please take a moment to complete the form below and return to school. Thank you!

Cheryl Gollmer, Director
___________________________________________


______ YES:  I do give permission for photos of my child/children to be displayed.


______ NO:  I do not give permission for photos of my child/children to be displayed.


Child’s name:  _______________________________

Parent signature:  ____________________________
Date:_______
